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DATE: September 19, 2019  
  

RE: Copyright Permission for Reproducing the RCSC 2014 Specification for Structural Joints Using High-
Strength Bolts  

  

The Research Council on Structural Connections (RCSC), grants permission to reproduce the Specification 
for Structural Joints Using High-Strength Bolts dated August 1, 2014. An unstipulated number of copies may 
be produced and bound as requested by the holder of this letter. Under no circumstances shall the document 
be sold for any fee.  

  

This consent applies only to reproduction of the complete document as described above and electronic 
copying, inclusion on a database, online posting or any other use is not permitted.  

  

This limited consent covers only distribution of the reproductions in the United States, its dependencies, 
Canada and Mexico, unless additional specific written consent is granted.  

  

Salim Brahimi 
Chairman, RCSC  

  
  
  
  


